
 
 

 

        Thursday 5 June 2025 

 

Monday 30 June 2025 - Craig McLeish Singing Workshop 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Monday 30 June, Craig McLeish, the musical director of Young Voices and a very well-respected 

choral conductor, is visiting Turnfurlong Junior School to provide a choral workshop for the day. 

 

I have been offered the exciting opportunity to take 20 of our Year 7s to join with other Secondary 

and Primary schools in the area to take part in this, and your daughter has indicated that she 

would like to attend. There is no cost involved for either the workshop or the performance. 

 

Registration will take place as normal at AHS and we will then walk down to Turnfurlong, and 

students should all wear their normal school uniform. We will eat lunch there, so all students 

should bring a packed lunch with them. 

 

At 15:30, there is a short performance planned for parents at Turnfurlong, which you are more 

than welcome to attend. We will then walk back to AHS, arriving back at school by 16:15. 

 

If you are attending the performance and would like to collect your child from Turnfurlong, could 

you please let me know. 

 

As you can see, spaces are severely limited and so could I ask that you talk to your daughter about 

whether they would like to attend and then complete the Google Form at the following link, which 

will go live at 19:00 on Monday 9 June. Places will be allocated on a strictly first-come, first-

served basis and I will contact those students that will be able to attend the trip by Friday 13 

June. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMBQLQJsjJfT3E0gv-

_Fa8UO_L7xLI5iN4t3bkhiJi7VwR7Q/viewform?usp=dialog 

 

Mark Warner 

Director of Music 

Aylesbury High School 
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